
 

 

 

 

Recruitment Plan 

Nov. 12-21, 2024 & Jan 27-31, 2025: student representatives from the Construction and Health 
Science classes will speak to Flour Bluff Jr. High students about the P-TECH Program. The high 
school students will describe what they do in the courses and answer questions.  

February 2025 - High school counselors will visit Flour Bluff Junior High School to meet with 
8th graders to inform them of high school graduation plans, CTE courses, P-TECH, and prepare 
them for the course selection process. 8th grade students will complete Choice Sheets for course 
selection. A parent meeting will be held on February 28, 2022.  

March 2025 - High School counselors return to FB Junior High School to finalized course 
requests with students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


